Dctober 25, 1990

Terry Mikeska

F.0. Box 5500

San Angelo, Texas 76902

Dear Terry:

Thank wou very much for your outstanding performance during our Humamn

Regources Conference at the Holiday Inn. Your music added a very pleasant
flair to the luncheons on both Tuesday and Wednesday.

Sincerely,

(ebba

Debble Fly



